
                                                                  

 

Northern Transformation         Nov. 18, 2013                               

2389 South M-76                  

West Branch, MI 48661 

Dear Sir or Madam:  

The Beaverton Lions Club, as a partner participant, supports the efforts of Northern Transformation as the lead 

applicant in seeking the Promise Zone designation in our area.  The goals of the Promise Zone of helping to 

promote the local economy and overall quality of life are clearly in line with the goals of the International and 

Beaverton Lions Clubs.   Being a service organization, we have seen the needs of residents in our area increase 

as the economy has struggled. 

The Beaverton Lions Club looks forward to finding ways to work with the Promise Zones initiatives to 

revitalize our area.  Our major projects include assisting residents with eye care needs and helping struggling 

families at Christmas with our Adopt-A-Family Program.  We also support many other projects in the 

community and we will work with the Promise Zone initiatives in any way we can to help to revitalize the area. 

 

 

   

Sincerely,  

Brian Rowland  

Beaverton Lions Secretary  

 


